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There are many proud moments I have as the Headteacher of St Mawes but Tuesday this week was a 
hugely proud moment for me. I stood on the Piazza in Truro while Class 2 danced in front of the public 
and proud  family. The confidence and skill they demonstrated was phenomenal, not one child was 
phased by the huge open space or all the eyes on them. Well done Class 2 – you were awesome. A big 
thank you to Ms Praed for skilfully choreographing the piece. The work was produced to highlight    
issues faced by refugees and to promote the work of the Cornish based charity Shelterbox.  

The lifesize drawings made by some of Class 2 pupils have been exhibited at the 

Shelterbox Visitor Centre. We had a lovely surprise seeing them displayed  whilst 

we learnt all about the charity at the centre. 



Our stars of the week are 

Leili, Isobel, James and Rowan.  

Well done to you all.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
White (15 reads) - Jed, James, Amelie, Jack B, Leili, Evie, Alfie, Charlie Rs, Finlay 
and Kaiden. 
Yellow (30 reads) - Layla, Lottie C, Jack B, Rowan, Finley, Yumi, Imogen, Isobel, 
Noah and Oliver. 
Orange (50 reads) - Layla and Imogen. 

The children had a great time on Monday. At the museum Class 1 took part in a workshop all about toys past and 
present whilst Class 2 took part in a Tudor workshop. At the fire station, the children explored the fire engines 

looking at all the equipment carried and what happens when the fire alarms go off! They got wet when spraying 
the hoses which they very much enjoyed. 

We are expanding our social media for the school and will now be using twitter as 
well as Facebook. Follow us on St Mawes School - @stmawesschool 

A big well done to Layla, Imogen and Jack Bass for completing the summer reading challenge. 
They were presented with certificates this week from Truro library and have earned 20 extra reads 
in their reading record. Have a look at the library website for free events taking place over half 
term. 



A big well done to the children who 

represented the school at the athletics 

event. They all performed brilliantly 

and thanks to Andy Ayre for preparing 

them for this. We now have new PE      

t-shirts, sponsored by Andy’s company 

with his logo. The children will wear 

these when representing the school. 

Thank you Andy. 

Please don’t forget that the deadline for applying for a secondary school place for September 2018 is 31st 
October 2017. You can apply online via the Cornwall Council website or if you prefer you can contact 
them and they will send you a paper application. If a late application is made then you may not get a place 
at your child’s designated school if it is a school that is oversubscribed, even if they have a sibling, go to a 
feeder or live 2 minutes away. 

On Tuesday 31st October 2017 between 10.20am  - 11.20am Class 2 pupils will be 

dressed in costumes and role playing characters at St Mawes Castle. If you are a 

local resident you can have free entry to come and watch us. 

Tuesday 31st October 

Freaky Hotdog Fingers or Haunted Veggie Burger 

Served with Vampire Tomato Sauce, Wiggly Worms (Curly Fries), 

Hubble Bubble Baked Beans & Skeletons Teeth with Eyeballs (Sweetcorn & Peas) 

Creepy Chocolate Brownie with Ice-Scream!! 

Spooktacular Fruity Jelly with Ice-Scream!! 


